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Shelburne Legion news

	The branch hosts euchre every Monday in the Museum room, as well as the 1st and 3rd Sunday of every month. With the exception

of Sunday April 20th, there will not be euchre that day. Monday evenings we have BINGO in the back hall.  As the attendance

climbs so does the pot. Our dart league is coming to an end, thank you to everyone that participate and to their executive for a

wonderful year. This Friday April 11th the is a Sadie Hawkins dance in the Museum room, best Hill Billy costume wins a prize.

Saturday at 3pm we will have our Easter Meat Spin, come on out and try your luck.  Keep next Thursday the 17th open for lunch.

Our Ladies will be serving Ham and Scalloped potatoes for $7 each, lunch served from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. If you are interested

in joining or just volunteering with our Ladies, please speak to Mary Warman. Saturday April 19th we will be Jammin from 5 ? 10

p.m., if you are a musician or just love good music come out and see what it's all about. The branch is closed Friday April 18th.
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